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NEW DELHI- 110001
No. F6/DFS/MS/School/2025/SZ/ 414 3 Dated: 33)0 5/20 25
To,

The Principal,

Govt. Co-ed Sr. Sec. School No. 3,

Palam Enclave, New Delhi- 110045.

Sub: - Regarding renewal of “Fire Safety Certificate” from fire safety point of view in r/o0 Govt. Co-ed
Sr. Sec. School No. 3 (School Id — 1821024) at Palam Enclave, New Delhi- 110045.

Sir,

Please refer to your letter No. Form ‘J’ dated 21.04.2025, on the subject cited above. In this
connection this is to inform you that officer concerned of this department inspected the school building
on dated 19.05.2025 to verify the fire safety arrangements in accordance with the rules. At the time of
inspection Ms. Gargi Dhar (Principal) was present and it was observed that the school building having
04 blocks namely A & B Block (G+3 upper floors each), Block C & D (G+1 upper floor each) and block
E & F (Ground floor each), and have following shortcomings: -

1. First Aid Hose Reels found provided but found not functional in A & B Block.
3. Terrace fire pump of 450 LPM found provided but found not functional in A & B Block.

5.  Exit signages are found removed at some places.
In view of the above, renewal of ‘Fire Safety Certificate’ cannot be granted at this stage. You are

requested to rectify the above-mentioned shortcomings under intimation to this department for taking
further necessary action in this matter and running school in absence of requisite fire safety

arrangements shall be at the risk & liability of the school management.

tul Garg)
Director

Delhi Fire Serv

Copy to: -
> 1. Director of Education, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Old Secretariat, New Delhi-110054.



